
Letter To President Obama February 24, 2011 

                                                    February 24, 2011 
 
                                                                                             Sharon Kramer 
                                                                                             2031 Arborwood Place 
                                                                                             Escondido, CA 92029 
The Honorable President Barack Obama 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW……………………………………………………………………. 
Washington, DC 20500 
 
Re: Corruption in the California legal system that aids the US Chamber of Commerce in a 
massive insurer fraud cost shifting scheme, adverse to public health. Egregous violations of 
the First Amendment of the Constitution with dangerous implications for the future of………. 
Democracy in the United States.  
 
Honorable President Obama, 
 
      I would like to schedule a meeting with you or a member of your staff.   I am whistle…… 
blower of how it became a fraudulent concept in US public health policy that water………… 
damaged buildings pose little to no harm to human  health.   I have done a great service for 
my country and my fellow man, but it has come at great personal cost for myself and my 
family. 
 
      For this service for my fellow man, the California legal system has done everything 
possible to try to discredit me on behalf of the interests of the affiliates of the US Chamber. 
Now, they are seeking to abuse the courts again by having me gagged from writing of how 
the fraud in polilcy came to be under the Bush Administration and how the California courts 
have aided and abetted it to continue by aiding with a strategic litigation carried out by 
criminal means, by authors of medico legal, fraudulent policy for the US Chamber.  
 
        While this is a shameful recent history for the United States, it must come to public 
light.  That is the only way to stop the now deeply embedded fraud in policy that continues 
to harm so many US citizens, while shifting the cost of illness off of insurers and onto 
taxpayers.  Lives continue to be ruined. Democracy is greatly at risk. Fear of retribution for 
speaking the truth in America appears to be rapidly becoming more justified as a legitimate 
fear, when the interests of the US Chamber are involved.   
 
         Please let me know when you or a representative of the White House will be available 
to meet.  Thank you in advance for helping to assure the interests of US Chamber of 
Commerce do not supercede the health and safety of the public or superceed Democracy 
in the United States of America. 
 
                                                                                    Sincerely, 
 
Attached: Letter to Eric Holder                                    Sharon Kramer 


